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Hello,  

 

The next COCCC meeting is Sunday February 10, 2013 @  3:00 pm at Earl's Barbecue, 920 W. 25th 

Street, Moore, OK.   
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE OR OTHER SHOWS, PLEASE REFER TO YOUR COPY 

OF THE 2013 CALENDAR OF EVENTS PUBLISHED BY OK HOT ROD ASSOCIATION.  

 

 
Happy Birthday wishes for January go out to:  Jonnie Clemons and Anita Feland.  

 

 

If your birthday was missed, it is because we don’t have your birthday on record.  To alleviate this in 

the future, please let me know and I’ll update the master member info file.   

 

Happy Anniversary to those of you married in January.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 

stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club  

P.O. Box 676  

Wheatland, OK 73097  

 

 

     Don’t miss the next meeting  
            February 10  @  3:00 pm at Earl's 

Barbecue, 920 W. 25th Street, Moore, OK.   

                               

                     

 


